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Kowalski, Matthew

From: Lynette Smith [lynettes@umich.edu]
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2016 8:19 AM
To: Planning
Cc: Kowalski, Matthew
Subject: Circle K Stadium and Packard

To the Planning Commission: 
 
I’m certain you’re well aware of the many concerns that are to be considered with this proposed change in a 
now stable neighborhood.  I’m only writing to beg you to require the developer to consider the neighborhood, 
that it is a neighborhood, and not a freeway, and mitigate the light pollution.  Can it really be believed that 
brighter lights will bring more customers? 
 
Please require the developers to consider the noise and air pollution from leaving delivery vehicles running for 
extended periods.  Again, this is a neighborhood with housing very close by…please protect this community! 
 
In an already congested main street corner intersection, please require developers to consider the safety of our 
children, and the health of the entire neighborhood over the convenience of installing a site designed for 
interstate traffic. 
 
In trust and goodwill, 
 
Lynette Smith 
1304 Iroquois Pl 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
 
 

 

 


